
 

 

  

We are continuing utility relocation work as we move closer to making future ‘L’ improvements 
under the Red and Purple Modernization Project. Work will be performed that may affect your 
community and create occasional inconveniences. We will do our best to minimize the impact 
of our work and will continue to keep you updated. 
 

48-Hour Notice 
 

Dates: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 
 

Location:   

 The alley east of the CTA track from W. Catalpa Avenue to W. 

Hollywood Avenue 

 
Work Hours: 12am to 6am 

 
Work Activity: RCN Cutover 

 
Local Impact: 

 Residents on the west side of N. Winthrop Avenue may experience 
service interruptions during the dates and time listed above. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

If you encounter any unanticipated problems during the work activity, please call: 

RCN Customer Service: 

1-800-RING-RCN (1-800-746-4726) 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 

For more information about RPM, visit transitchicago.com/RPM 
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